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I'm writing to show my concern with the DEP's Chapter 95 proposed revisions.

The process of fracking for gas is taking a toll on Pennsylvania's water supplies. TDS, sufate, chlorine and heavy
metals have been found in areas where fracking is occurring and is impacting on the health of all PA residents, both
human and otherwise.

I moved here to escape the cancer alley that is central NJ, and have a family that has been devastated by cancer.
Please amend chapter 95 to protect our streams and watersheds in the strongest way possible. And please consider
stronger regulations to prohibit or regulate the substances used in the process of fracking for gas.

Ciao for now,
bj mailto:b)@kickasswebdesiqn,com
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